
Project Update: October 2013 

Field work ended on the first week of October 2013 due to our inability to gather additional 

funds. Nonetheless, it was an incredibly productive season and a great volume of 

behavioural, positional and ecological information was gathered. Also, we maintained a very 

positive relationship with local communities and that may even promote the development 

of following projects that promote economic sustainability and facilitate our role as 

researchers and conservationists.  

 

 


